
 

At Carlton & Faceby and Bilsdale Schools we are KIND: 
 

Kind and accepting 
Independent learners 

Never giving up 
Determined to be our personal best 

 
Under God’s guidance, we teach children the importance 

of kindness towards others, tolerance and mutual  
respect.  This empowers children to have the courage to 

achieve their personal best. 
 

Psalm 145:17 
‘The Lord is righteous in all his ways and kind in all his 

works’ 
 

Luke 2:40 
‘And the child grew and became strong; he was filled 

with wisdom…’  
 

We uphold these values through our golden rules: 
• Be ready  

• Be respectful 
• Be safe 
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The Carlton & Faceby and Bilsdale CE Federation Newsletter 

Friday 13th December 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

While Friday 13th may be unlucky for some, for us it marks the end of a brilliant week!  A huge well done to all 
of the children who took part in our performance of ‘Hey Ewe!’ yesterday, everyone did a brilliant job of tell-
ing the nativity story.  The fun continued today with our trip to the pantomime to see ‘Snow White and the 
Seven Dwarves’, a great time was had by all.  A huge thank you again to the PTFA for funding the tickets for 
the children. 

With best wishes for a peaceful weekend, 

Mr. M. Scott  Executive Headteacher  

Notes 

Clubs 

Please remember that, with the excep-
tion of Wisdom of the Woods, all clubs 
are cancelled next week.  Wraparound 
care is still available at Carlton until 
5.30pm each day except Friday as it is the 
last day of term. 

Collective Worship 
This week’s Advent worship 
was from the perspective of 
Joseph.   Why not watch this 
video which explains how Jo-
seph’s perspective is told in the 
Bible: https://
www.youtube.com/watch?
v=vUqfV1e76Pg 

Safeguarding 

The Designated Safeguarding Lead for the federation is Matthew 
Scott.  The Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead for Bilsdale is 
Rachel Grundmann and for Carlton is Diane Jeffries.  The Safe-
guarding Lead Governor is John Ford. 

If you have concerns about the safety of a child please speak to 
one of the staff named above. If you have concerns outside of 
school hours, please follow this link to the North Yorkshire Safe-
guarding Children Partnership website. 

Awards 

 

Star of the Week—All Reception, Aoife, Rupert, To-
by, Rory, Lydia, Lyla, Bonnie, Isla-Faye, Bea, Beth 

Kindness Award— Miles, Penelope, Arthur, Jessica, 
Isabel 

Handwriting Award—Miles, Lavinia, Willow, Ada, 
Lucia 

 

Awards 

Vision Award— Annie, Class 2, All Bilsdale, Class 3 

Headteacher Hot Chocolate—Eve, Aoife, William, 
Lavinia, Oscar, Eva,  Devon 

Mathematics Awards 

 

Y3/4—1st Hugo, 2nd Sam, 3rd Lucia 

Y5/6— 1st Harry, 2nd Monty, 3rd Jack 

Change of Status—Hugo—Gone Green 

Attendance—our whole school  
target is 96%.   

Bilsdale—97.2% 

Carlton—94.4% 

Don’t forget your raffle tickets—£1 per strip, cash 
only please.  They will also be available to buy at 
the Christmas craft afternoon. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=vUqfV1e76Pg
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=vUqfV1e76Pg
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=vUqfV1e76Pg
https://www.safeguardingchildren.co.uk/worried-about-a-child


News from the Classes 

 

Little Owls and Class 1 

We are all feeling festive and are jingling all the way to Christmas! We have 
been busy making Christmas crafts and cards. The children have also created 
some wonderful drawings based on the text ‘How to Catch a Star’ and we 
have even tried writing sounds too. Well done everyone.  

Reception have been very busy practising for our Nativity, they have been 
amazing during rehearsals and then their performance on Thursday – a big 
well done to you all!  

Whilst Reception joined the dress rehearsal at Chop Gate on Wednesday, Lit-
tle Owls continued to enjoy exploring ‘Winter Wonderland’. They had great 
fun listening to the story ‘The Gruffalo’s Child’ and recreating the story in 
the tuff spot with magical snow. 

 

Carlton and Bilsdale KS1 

In the penultimate week of term, we have still been busy with place value work in maths and enjoying 
the continuation of our writing on ‘The Building Boy’, using some favourites, such as alliteration and 
onomatopoeic words. Our main focus has, of course, been the nativity production. I am so incredibly 
proud of all the children who have learnt lines, songs and dances. They have all shown our vision and 
been determined, independent and incredibly brave to stand in front of a large audience and perform 
as they did yesterday. Well done all of Class 2 – Hey Ewe! superstars.  

 

Carlton and Bilsdale KS2 

We are constantly amazed  with the children's learning and this week is no different. They have proved 
they have fantastic memories learning all the songs, music and actions for our nativity. There was some 
last minute learning and late changes which they handled professionally. We are so proud of how they 
sang with such enthusiasm and enjoyment.  

Aside from rehearsals, Y5/6 have continued their work on fractions whilst Y3/4 have continued their 
work learning times tables. We have focussed on connections between times tables and the relation-
ship with division. There are only 36 multiplication facts to learn. Keep rocking over Christmas every-
one!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas Craft Afternoon 

Don’t forget, parents and carers are welcome to attend our Christmas craft afternoon on Mon-
day to work with their children to make a variety of craft items.  If you’d like to attend please 
come to the back gate for 1.10pm.  Children will be in house groups so siblings are together.  
If you can’t make it we will make sure your child is ‘buddied up’ so they aren’t on their own. 



Diary Dates 

WC Monday 16th 
December 

Wisdom of the Woods club as normal, all 
other clubs cancelled this week 

All n/a 

Monday 16th 
December 

Christmas Craft Afternoon—parents and 
carers welcome 

All Letter sent 

Tuesday 17th 
December 

Children’s books displayed for viewing All Letter sent 

Thursday 19th 
December 

Christmas jumper/dinner day 

Bilsdale children at Carlton all day 

All Letter sent 

Friday 20th   
December 

Carol concert at St Botolph’s, Carlton 
2pm 

All Letter sent 

Friday 20th   
December 

Break up for Christmas—no after school 
club on this day 

All n/a 

Monday 6th   
January 

Staff training day—school closed to chil-
dren 

All n/a 

Tuesday 7th  
January 

School re-opens for children All n/a 

Friday 31st   
January 

Road safety competition entries back to 
school by today 

All Letter sent 

Friday 14th   
February 

School closes for half term All n/a 



Amazon Wish Lists 

Thank you to everyone for their generous donations so far, they’ve really made a difference to 
our class libraries.  

Class 1 wish list—https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/38P02L2MODMMF?ref_=wl_share 

 

Class 2 wish list— https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/3J2NFXCAPY3X0?ref_=wl_share 

 

Class 3 wish list— https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/1D1LRFQKJAL0V?ref_=wl_share 

 

Class 4 wish list— https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/27YYASPC0H143?ref_=wl_share 

 

Bilsdale wish list— https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/LP095CM3BW3V?ref_=wl_share  

 

https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/38P02L2MODMMF?ref_=wl_share
https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/3J2NFXCAPY3X0?ref_=wl_share
https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/1D1LRFQKJAL0V?ref_=wl_share
https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/27YYASPC0H143?ref_=wl_share
https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/LP095CM3BW3V?ref_=wl_share







